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Hello Pro-life Heroes,
	Mother’s Day is Sunday, May 8 and we will again be selling the beautiful live carnations from the same supplier we used in 2021. Pick-up of the fresh carnations will take place either outside the Office or inside the LIFESPAN Main Office (Suite #100) depending on weather on the morning of Saturday, May 7. Please bring a bucket(s) to hold the flowers. This year, we will have the appropriate number of LIFESPAN ribbons ready to go in advance. You will just need to tie the ribbons on the carnations between pick-up and church services. If you would like to order for Mother’s Day and have yet to do so, please do so ASAP so we can give our final count to our vendor.
Father’s Day is Sunday, June 19 and we will again sell World’s Finest chocolate bars. An order form is included in these Church Notes. Please call our office between now and Tuesday, May 24 to place an order. Pick-up is extremely low-maintenance and can be made any day our office is open in June up to Friday, June 17. 
	We continue to accept applications for the position of the next Wayne Chapter Youth Director. If you know someone looking to become more involved in the pro-life movement, enjoys working with children, and desires a rewarding part-time position, please invite them to apply or to call the Wayne Chapter office for more information. Our office phone number is 734-422-6230 and resumes and inquiries may also be e-mailed to tpruse@milifespan.org. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Finally, be sure to read this month’s church notes, visit supportmiwomenandchildren.org/ or milifespan.org or call our office for more information on the petitions circulating for the ballot proposal that would install unlimited abortion rights without any regulation directly into the Michigan State Constitution. I cannot emphasize enough that passage of this ballot proposal would render even a full reversal of Roe v. Wade by the U.S. Supreme Court completely moot in our State! Please help us to educate your community on this momentous issue.
	 
Remind everyone you know: Do NOT sign this petition!

Yours in LIFE, 


Timothy Pruse
Wayne County Chapter Director 
